

1 August 2019

C110093

Misha

fyi-request-10715-2ab140fd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Misha

I refer to your email of 9 July 2019, requesting the roster for Whanganui Prison Health Centre for the dates 25 December 2018 to 6 January 2019. Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).

You have requested:

I would like to request the roster for the Whanganui Prison Health Centre from the 25/12/2018-6/01/2019.

How many medical practitioners, registered and enrolled nurses, health care assistants, medical officiers and admin officers were present per shift at Whanganui Prison Health Centre from the 25/12/18-06/10/2019.

Was the Health Centre Manager present during that period and if yes, which days and times were they present.

Please refer to the table below for the requested information.

Date	AM Shift (06:30 – 14:30)	PM Shift (13:00 – 21:00)
25 December 2018	3 nurses	2 nurses
26 December 2018	3 nurses	3 nurses
27 December 2018	3 nurses	3 nurses
28 December 2018	3 nurses	3 nurses
29 December 2018	2 nurses	2 nurses
30 December 2018	3 nurses	2 nurses
31 December 2018	5 nurses	3 nurses
1 January 2019	3 nurses	3 nurses
2 January 2019	3 nurses	2 nurses
3 January 2019	4 nurses	3 nurses
4 January 2019	5 nurses	3 nurses
5 January 2019	3 nurses	2 nurses
6 January 2019	3 nurses	2 nurses



- The Administration Support Officer was on annual leave for the above period.
- The Manawatu Medical Officer was the on-call Doctor for this period.
- The Health Centre Manager was at work and available for the period 28 to 31 December 2018. From 25 to 27 December and 1 to 2 January 2019, the Health Centre Manager took statutory holidays.
- The Health Centre Manager was on sick leave on 3 and 4 January 2019.
- The Health Team Leader was at work on 3 and 4 January 2019 to complete administration tasks.

I trust the information provided is of assistance. Should you have any concerns with this response, I would encourage you to raise these with Corrections. Alternatively you are advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Contact details are: Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Cameron Oldfield

Principal Adviser Ministerial Services

Corporate Services